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FOI/Records Management Section
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Springfield, Virginia 22152

Case Number: 16-00672-F AUG 08 2016
Subject: Intelligence Products
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Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This letter responds to your Freedom of Information/Privacy Act (FOI/PA) request dated
June 13, 2016, addressed to the Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA), Freedom of
Information/Privacy Act Unit (SARF), seeking a copy of BUL-089-14-Cannabis Toxicity Death
- year 2014. The processing of your request identified two (2) pages that are being released to you in
its entirety.

The rules and regulations of the Drug Enforcement Administration applicable to Freedom of
Information Act requests are contained in the Code of Federal Regulations, Title 28, Part 16, as
amended. They are published in the Federal Register and are available for inspection by members
of the public. :

For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement and
national security records from the requirements of the FOIA. See 5 U.S.C. § 552(c). This response
is limited to those records that are subject to the requirements of the FOIA. This is a standard
notification that is given to all our requesters and should not be taken as an indication that excluded
records do, or do not, exist.

If you are not satisfied with my response to this request, you may administratively appeal by
writing to the Director, Office of Information Policy (OIP), United States Department of Justice,
Suite 11050, 1425 New York Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20530-0001, or you may submit an
appeal through OIP's FOIAonline portal by creating an account on the following web site:
https://toiaonline.regulations.gov/foia/action/public/home. Your appeal must be postmarked or
electronically transmitted within 60 days of the date of my response to your request. If you submit
your appeal by mail, both the letter and the envelope should be clearly marked “Freedom of
Information Act Appeal.” ‘















